
 

Dear Neighbour 

 

You may not be aware, but your dog is currently causing a 

noise nuisance in the neighbourhood by barking. 

 

Federation Council suggests that I contact you as a first step 

to express my concern and allow you the opportunity to 

address the situation without getting them involved. 

 

RSPCA NSW has tips and advice on their website to assist 

you: www.rspcansw.org.au/blog/animal-care-

information/dogs-barking-tips-and-advice/  

 

I am seeking your cooperation to stop the barking and to 

ensure a quiet and peaceful neighbourhood. 

 

Regards 

 

Your Neighbour 

Date: 

 


